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) 
) 
 

 
ORDER REQUESTING 
COMMENTS  

BY THE COMMISSION: On November 29, 2021, Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC, 
and Duke Energy Progress, LLC (collectively, Duke or the Companies), filed with the 
Commission a Joint Application for Approval of Revised Net Energy Metering Tariffs in 
the Docket Nos. E-7, Sub 1214, E-2, Sub 1219, and E-2, Sub 1076. In the Application, 
Duke petitions the Commission to issue an order approving Duke’s proposed net energy 
metering tariffs (collectively, the “NEM Tariffs”) for customers who submit applications on 
or after January 1, 2023. 

After careful consideration, the Commission finds good cause to request 
comments and reply comments addressing Duke’s Joint Petition for Approval of Revised 
NEM Tariffs. Further, all parties are directed to file all comments and reply comments in 
Docket No. E-100, Sub 180. 

IT IS, THEREFORE, ORDERED as follows: 

1. That the Chief Clerk shall serve a copy of this Order on all parties to Docket 
Nos. E-7, Sub 1214, E-2, Sub 1219, E-2, Sub 1076, and E-100, Sub 83. 

2. That on or before March 15, 2022, interested parties may file comments on 
Duke Energy Carolinas, LLC’s and Duke Energy Progress, LLC’s Joint Application for 
Approval of NEM Tariffs; 

3. That on or before March 15, 2022, interested parties who have not 
previously been granted intervention in these dockets may file a petition to intervene; and 

4. That on or before April 14, 2022, the parties may file reply comments. 

ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION. 

This the 10th day of January, 2022. 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

       
Joann R. Snyder, Deputy Clerk 


